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CHILD RIGHT OF THE MONTH:  
 

s 

As part of our Child Friendly Nottingham Action Plan, we’re dedicated to 

promoting a different child’s right each month. Please see the link below for a 

resource to support your engagement with children and young people. We hope 

you find this Rights Respecting School resource helpful!  

The full year’s calendar of ‘Child Rights of the Month’ can be found in the 

ChalleNGe Cultural-Rucksack. 

Please tell us if you are doing any activities around the Rights of the Month, we’d 

love to hear about any activities you’re doing around children’s rights! Please 

share your ideas with us. 

 

 

Articles 32 and 35 Resource 

This month, we will be highlighting Article 32 and 35, with a larger focus on 

article 32 from the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child 

(UNCRC), to raise awareness for World Day against Child Labour on the 12th 

June 2025 (primarily focusing on the former) 

  Article 32: Child labour 

o Governments must protect children from economic 

exploitation and work that is dangerous or might harm their 

health, development or education. Governments must set a 

minimum age for children to work and ensure that work 

conditions are safe and appropriate. 

 
 

 

Child Friendly Nottingham Updates 

https://challengenottingham.co.uk/cultural-rucksack
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/05/article-of-the-week_Articles-32-and-35-World-Day-Against-Child-Labour.pptx
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Next month, we will be highlighting Article 35, to raise awareness for World 

Day against Trafficking in persons on the 30th July 2025. 

  Article 35: (abduction, sale and trafficking) 

o Governments must protect children from being 

abducted, sold or moved illegally to a 

different place in or outside their country for 

the purpose of exploitation. 

 

 

TRAINING UPDATES 
 

 

Upcoming Training: An Introduction to Children’s Rights in Practice 

To support Nottingham’s ambition to become a globally recognised Child 

Friendly City, we are supporting partners across Nottingham city to be working 

to a Child’s Rights Based Approach by offering FREE training, delivered by the 

UNICEF UK Child Friendly Cities Team. 

Join child rights experts from UNICEF UK for a practical and interactive 

introduction to children’s rights as set out in the United Nations Convention on the 

Rights of the Child. 

 

 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
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Please see the upcoming training dates below and email 

child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk to book a training space. 

 

 June 2025 

 Thursday 19th June 2025 – MS Teams Online, 09:00am - 1:00pm 

 

 July 2025 

 Wednesday 23rd July 2025 – MS Teams Online, 1:00pm - 5:00pm 

 

Further 2025 dates for the Children’s Rights in Practice Training will be featured 

in our next bulletin. 

 

 

Bespoke Training 

Bespoke Child Rights in Practice Training can be 

organised for teams of 10 colleagues or more. 

To discuss it with us please email 

child.friendy@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you Like to be a Child Right’s Trainer? 

UNICEF UK are opening a programme to ‘Train the Trainer’, so we can 

cascade child rights training to a wider audience across Nottingham.  

If you are interested in becoming a Child Friendly Nottingham trainer, 

please contact the Child Friendly Nottingham Team at 

child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
mailto:child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
mailto:child.friendy@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
mailto:child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
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As part of the Child Friendly City partnership and Nottingham’s Child Friendly 

City programme, the UK Committee for UNICEF (UNICEF UK) Child Friendly 

Cities and Communities (CFC) Team offer monthly webinar series. 

 

You can find full details in the resource sections on the Child Friendly Nottingham 

website, or by clicking below for dates and further details: 

 CFN Shorts: January - June 2025 

 

The CFC Shorts are delivered online via MS Teams, with a facilitator from the 

UNICEF UK CFC team. The monthly shorts also include PowerPoint slides, a 

highlight of good practice and the opportunity for attendees to ask questions 

and share reflections.  

These take place on the third Wednesday of every month from 2pm-3pm. Each 

one-hour session will offer practitioners across the CFC network the opportunity 

to take a deep dive into discrete areas of child’s rights-based practice and the 

CFC programme.  

 

We will update the remaining CFC Shorts dates for 2025 as they are announced 

by the UNICEF UK CFC Team 

 
 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/media/sqynxev3/cfc-shorts-flyer_jan-to-jun-2025.pdf
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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING?  

 

 

On 23rd May the Child Friendly Nottingham Programme Team and Partners 

undertook the third Progress Review evidencing our significant progress over the 

last six months with UNICEF UK. 

 

A representative for each CFN badge presented the updates, workstreams and 

progress that has been developing towards our aims to make Nottingham a 

globally recognised UNICEF Accredited Child Friendly City. 

 

While we are awaiting the full progress review report from the CFC Team at 

UNICEF UK, the initial feedback received was positive, highlighting our 

commitment to supporting the voice and rights of children and young people 

across the city. The Child Friendly Cities and Communities team at UNICEF UK 

identified areas of progress for the remaining sixth months of the CFN Action 

Plan. 

 

We would like to give a big thank you to all of our partners for their ongoing 

work to support the city’s children and young people and the CFN programme. 

 
 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
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UPCOMING DATES / EVENTS: 
 

 

Event / Description 
 

 

Date 
 

Additional Details  

   

World Day Against Child Labour 12 June Articles 32 and 35 Resource for World 
Day against Child Labour 

Mini Police Fun Day 14 June 12-3pm Melbourne Park (NG8 5HL) 
Event Information  

Nottingham Refugee Week 16 – 22 
June 

Nottingham Refugee Week 

Primary Parliament 17 June Primary Parliament at The  
Council House 

CFC Short: Advocating children’s 
rights locally and nationally 

18 June 14:00 – 15:00 (online via MS Teams) 
CFN Shorts: January -June 2025 

Introduction to Child’s Right’s in 
Practise Training  

19 June 09:00am - 1:00m (online). To book, email 
child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  

Positively Empower Kids Festival 22 June  10:00am – 17:00pm at Nottingham 
Castle Positively Empowered Kids Festival  

 Relationships and Sex Education 
(RSE) Day 

26 June RSE Day Information: RSE Day 

ChalleNGe RSE Day: Communication  
Bulwell Arts Festival 11 July  3:00pm – 5:00pm at Bulwell Academy 

World Youth Skills Day 15 July  

Introduction to Child’s Right’s in 
Practise Training  

23 July 1:00pm – 5:00pm (online). To book, email 
child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

World Day against Trafficking in 
persons 

30 July  

National Play Day 06 August  

International Youth Day 12 August  

   

   

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/05/article-of-the-week_Articles-32-and-35-World-Day-Against-Child-Labour.pptx
https://www.nottinghamshire.police.uk/news/nottinghamshire/news/news/2025/may/new-page3/
https://nottinghamrefugeeweek.org/
https://childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/media/sqynxev3/cfc-shorts-flyer_jan-to-jun-2025.pdf
mailto:child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
https://www.nottinghamcastle.org.uk/positively-empowered-kids-family-festival/
https://www.rseday.com/?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
https://challengenottingham.co.uk/rse-day-1
mailto:child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
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WHAT’S COMING UP? 
 

 

On Sunday 22nd June 2025, Positively Empower Kids (PEK) celebrate their 

annual Family Festival which is back for its fifth year at Nottingham Castle.  

This event is packed with fun, a family festival for 0-16 year olds with activities, 

performances and stalls to build positive mental health. The festival runs form 

10am – 5pm and is designed to help children see their brilliance and discover 

their capabilities. 

 

 

 

For any partners that would like to book 

a stall at the event you can register via 

this booking link: PEK Stall Booking Link 

 

For more information please visit the 

website here: Positively Empowered 

Kids Festival Website or by contacting: 

Jackie Wilson (PEK Director) for more 

information at: 

jackie@positivelyempoweredkids.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FZDpUZVk96n&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C0f968fe5aa1244c6e75408dd73891c5b%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638793755218482356%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EKtP7RyPNSfS%2F9HGbdi1LMsxaufsl0IWnbAFMZU3TIg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nottinghamcastle.org.uk%2Fpositively-empowered-kids-family-festival%2F&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C0f968fe5aa1244c6e75408dd73891c5b%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638793755218460244%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZrLe1%2ByUvEhlb5czFTNGgxcm9lEjvElZqYo%2FTtJVjeM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nottinghamcastle.org.uk%2Fpositively-empowered-kids-family-festival%2F&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C0f968fe5aa1244c6e75408dd73891c5b%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638793755218460244%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZrLe1%2ByUvEhlb5czFTNGgxcm9lEjvElZqYo%2FTtJVjeM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jackie@positivelyempoweredkids.co.uk
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RSE Day is nearly here! 

This year, RSE Day will be celebrated on 26 June with the 
theme of 'Communicate'. RSE Day is a day to celebrate great 
education around healthy relationships and positive 
sexual health. Schools and organisations around the country join 
in the celebration with activities and sharing on social media. RSE 
helps children to make informed choices and stay safe. 

You can now visit the website to download lists of things to do on the day for 
primary and secondary age children and parents, as well as fun resources and 
display materials. 

Share your celebrations 

Show you are celebrating by plotting yourself on 
the sharing map. Click on the pink plus button in 
the bottom right, type in your school’s name or 
area, add something about how you plan to 
celebrate the day, press publish. You can also 
share photos on the day, there is no limit to the amount of times you can add 
yourself to the map! 

Share your celebrations on social media using the hashtag #RSEday. We 
are excited to see how schools celebrate. 

 

 

 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks-1.govdelivery.com%2FCL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fwww.rseday.com%252F%253Futm_content%3D%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_name%3D%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2526utm_term%3D%2F1%2F0100019687754a3d-a32537b3-91d7-474c-8d15-573e3f861c7b-000000%2FYdWt1xcWUk1rY4Z1JyOdBkl4BcPaKvukC-Ky2zePMQc%3D403&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7Cc8942343985d4ffd4b3b08dd889ee9d3%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638816938278181814%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Bm9MqbaSG%2BLDg3z7HhqxUdfaJb78Tb9t4ZSTE0lE4fM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks-1.govdelivery.com%2FCL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fpadlet.com%252FAchieveWellTeam%252Frse-day-2025-4urfxccnra9pejut%253Futm_content%3D%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_name%3D%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2526utm_term%3D%2F1%2F0100019687754a3d-a32537b3-91d7-474c-8d15-573e3f861c7b-000000%2F5WvY7pHlqudFVuyMD2-RiDe7i0YRfD9Op1sYz14wuJ8%3D403&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7Cc8942343985d4ffd4b3b08dd889ee9d3%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638816938278195594%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rT%2B3mwgTvVpN%2FaqC1s%2BnlZkV19u475guQkLtOVjn3LE%3D&reserved=0
https://challengenottingham.co.uk/rse-day-1
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To celebrate 25 years of the National Ice Centre, children have the opportunity 

to skate for free throughout June and July 2025! 

Schools can sign up from across the city, so check with yours and make sure your 

child doesn't miss out on the ice-skating excitement. 

Find out more by visiting the website here: SKATE FOR SCHOOLS 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 10 July, 3-5pm 

 

The Nottingham Games Project, has been 

researching the games children play today in playground and how they are the 

same or perhaps changed. Join in with Bulwell schools to share their celebration 

of their research into the games that children play today as well as the games 

that were played in earlier times by parents and grandparents.  This includes 

celebrating games that are played in other languages or that have been 

brought to our playgrounds by families who have recently come to Nottingham.  

There is still time for schools to get involved in the Nottingham Games project 

Contact Rick Hall, rick@rehearsal.org.uk  

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks-1.govdelivery.com%2FCL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fnational-ice-centre.com%252Fwhats-on%252Fschools-skate-for-free%252F%253Futm_content%3D%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_name%3D%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2526utm_term%3D%2F2%2F01000195f5d8e89b-170d3817-822a-4fa8-8900-f69757df023a-000000%2Fum90m0zst6HtprIC1ret9iT0SGepp7__GqNGMH6kbO8%3D399&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7Cb0cece306a894532f9a708dd88aeefdb%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638817007101581294%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gy%2Fy7eR%2BCVKgL59o1wM0b3Kx8fh19n9EVA5hXeikv9k%3D&reserved=0
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/b149f807-65f8-4c55-9523-06da3e69a782/Nottingham%20Games%20Resource%20pack,%20individual%20pag.pdf
mailto:rick@rehearsal.org.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks-1.govdelivery.com%2FCL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fnational-ice-centre.com%252Fwhats-on%252Fschools-skate-for-free%252F%253Futm_content%3D%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_name%3D%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2526utm_term%3D%2F1%2F01000195f5d8e89b-170d3817-822a-4fa8-8900-f69757df023a-000000%2FdJiatT7ilj0mtQvc2cJ_pc5ZXwqBP89yrOetHoqJtZE%3D399&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7Cb0cece306a894532f9a708dd88aeefdb%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638817007101567983%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=razentJyAenLexH1hGQlcdKIfIfdERUyhOYnDhb3ydA%3D&reserved=0
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November 24th – 30th is UK Parliament 

Week, this is a chance to empower 

students, and to encourage them to share 

their views and voices.   

You can still order a free kit resource kit, 

with multiple resources to engage the 

Children and Young People you work with.  

Marking the tenth anniversary of UK Parliament’s petitions website there is the 

launch of their new Petitions Pursuit board game!  A game to help young 

people understand how petitions work and the steps they can take to get their 

voices heard on issues they care about. 

 

Click Here to get involved!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CFN Monthly Bulletins 
 

 

Within our bulletin’s, we regularly share news and information around                            

Child Friendly Nottingham activity and related initiatives.  

Please email us at child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk by the last day of each 

month with anything that you want to include in the following month’s issue. 

We hope that you find our bulletins useful and interesting. 

 

 

http://www.childfriendlynottingham.org.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparliament.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D098af33234df9814f59fb205f%26id%3D509e75cd41%26e%3D7943d705ff&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C3458667a685d4b45228408dd7d9263b0%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638804789878932728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rdt5nL%2FEoWrPuCS1e%2FIZLo75M5vWF05gAAMU74FXAkI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparliament.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D098af33234df9814f59fb205f%26id%3D6da50310c5%26e%3D7943d705ff&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C3458667a685d4b45228408dd7d9263b0%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638804789878891566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w3xaVNjyYQXmwQZaiRjXaYUwkIUfbHsj6rCC8%2ByMoDU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:child.friendly@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparliament.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D098af33234df9814f59fb205f%26id%3D300706a55e%26e%3D7943d705ff&data=05%7C02%7Chusna.khalid%40nottinghamcity.gov.uk%7C3458667a685d4b45228408dd7d9263b0%7Caa3611bd13ac47ac820700fb9ea44ede%7C0%7C0%7C638804789878835440%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2T9Ru6Hq1wORHAz9%2B0avPgNWEdhWV2ldmSNiZZSACq4%3D&reserved=0

